
 

May 25, 2015 
 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
 
RE: EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY SCAM TARGETING U.S. AND CANADIAN 
INDIVIDUALS 
 
The purpose of this advisory is to inform the general public of a social media, e-mail, 
and telephone scam that is currently targeting the general public in the United States 
and Canada. 
  
On a regular basis, a group of individuals without affiliation to PENTAX Medical is 
posing as company recruitment, sales, or marketing representatives and contacting 
the general public offering employment opportunities. This is an attempt to capture 
personal information, which may be used for illegal purposes. 
  
If you are contacted with this request, please do not respond and report the 
individual to the corresponding social media administration. In addition, please 
inform us via email at GlobalMarketingPLC@pentaxmedical.com . 
  
PENTAX Medical will never request sensitive personal information during the 
recruitment process. 
  
Sincerely, 
PENTAX Medical 
 


